
 

April 28, 2015 
 
 
 
 
UNITED TELEPHONE COMPANY OF THE NORTHWEST 
DAWN SALAVER 
1801 CALIFORNIA STREET 
10TH FLOOR 
DENVER, CO 80202 
 
 
 
RE: Docket No. ADV 17/Advice No. OR 15-02 
 
 
On March 26, 2015, United Telephone Company of the Northwest filed revised sheets for 
inclusion in its tariff, PUC OR No. 4. 
 
This filing establishes Call Line Identifier Service as a new tariffed offering.  
 
In accordance with a decision of the Commission in the Public Meeting of April 28, 2015, the 
sheets filed under Advice No. OR 15-02 will become effective with service rendered on and 
after May 1, 2015. 
 
One receipted copy of each sheet is returned for your files. 
 
 

 
Bryan Conway 
Administrator 
Telecom and Water Division 
(503) 378-6200 
Fax: (503) 373-7752 
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